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This Week at Joeys

WEEK 4, TERM 4, 2024

Dear parents, 

Musical practice is heating up! Our students are
really excited about this and are working hard to put
together a beautiful show for you. We’re excited
about the night - but make sure you don’t miss out
on tickets! 

Our second Kindy 2025 Transition session wrapped
up on Wednesday, with Year 5 meeting their future
buddies.  We have a class of 30 getting ready for
next year with one session to go. We are pleased to
announce that Miss Tegan Greig will be the Kinder
teacher for 2025. Other class teachers will be
announced later in the term, as per our usual
practice.

We’ve had two reported cases of whooping cough
and been advised it is more broadly in the
community. We’d encourage you to read the fact
sheet below and please don’t send your child to
school if they’re unwell. Whooping cough: Fact sheet
from NSW Health

Let’s all look out for each other and stay healthy,
happy and well in the lead up to Christmas! 

Have you locked in your tickets for
the musical yet? Check Compass
for all the details about the night,
including the link to buy. We’re
thrilled to be able to accomodate
more parents and family members
this year, as it will be hosted at
Mater Maria’s auditorium. 

Tomorrow your child will bring
home a note with all the details for
their costume too. We’d appreciate
you keeping an eye out for it! 

Musical Tickets & Costumes

Virginia Outred - Principal

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/whoopingcough
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/whoopingcough
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Council has proposed a lot of changes for the
parking, road conditions and Kiss n Ride around
our school. We worked with them to share our
priorities and challenges but now is the time for
you as individuals to share your sentiments to
what they’re suggesting too (including positive
reinforcement for some of the ideas). You can
look at the plans via the link below.
It includes proposed changes like:

Raised pedestrian crossing in Ocean Street
Kiss n Ride changing to Ocean Street
Wellington Street becoming one way from
the school corner
New roundabout on Wellington and Lagoon
Street

-Extended and additional 40 zones
-Extra parking on Wellington Street

Submissions from individuals are open until
November 24th.

LINK: Safer Neighbourhoods Program -
Narrabeen to Mona Vale | Your Say Northern
Beaches

Monday November 18th: Joeys Hub P&F meeting 
Tuesday November 19th: Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) Touch Tag Gala Day
Wednesday November 20th: Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) Touch Tag Gala
Day
Thursday November 28th: School Musical (all students)
Thursday December 12th: Transition afternoon for 2025 classes 
Wednesday December 18th: Last Day of School for 2024

Key Info
Things to Remember

Parking & Road Changes

https://yoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/safer-neighbourhoods-local-road-safety-program-narrabeen
https://yoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/safer-neighbourhoods-local-road-safety-program-narrabeen
https://yoursay.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au/safer-neighbourhoods-local-road-safety-program-narrabeen
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Music Info
Want to sign up for band? 
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St Lucy’s Raffle
Support our friends at St Lucy’s!


